
 

 
Portage County Prostate Cancer Coalition 
PO Box 523 
Stevens Point, WI 54481 
 
March 26th 2025 
 
Greetings, 
 
On behalf of the Portage County Prostate Cancer Coalition (PCPCC), I would like to express 
our sincere gratitude for your generous donation last year. Your contribution has been 
instrumental in supporting men affected by prostate cancer and in raising awareness within our 
community about the importance of screenings. We deeply value the support from businesses 
like yours, which helps us make a significant impact on the lives of those battling this disease. 
 
Your donation has enabled our nonprofit to provide essential resources and hope to those 
affected by prostate cancer. Thanks to your generosity, we were able to offer a day of golf to at 
least six foursomes, including EMS personnel, police officers, firefighters, farmers, mill workers, 
and others at our annual “Know Your Score” golf event. Participants enjoyed not only a day of 
golfing but also the opportunity to learn about men’s health and the critical importance of 
prostate cancer screenings. Your support was vital to the success of this event. 
 
We deeply appreciate your belief in our mission and your commitment to helping those in need. 
Your support allows us to continue our work by providing resources, increasing awareness, and 
offering hope through our monthly support group meetings. We also are able to secure 
educational speakers, produce printed materials, maintain website support, manage mailings, 
and ensure PCPCC can continue its mission to educate men about the importance of 
discussing prostate screenings with their healthcare providers. 
 
Thank you for considering sponsorship; see our website for details and updates for 2025 
Community Golf Outing! 
   

    
 
Email:  knowyourscoreportagecounty@gmail.com  
Website: www.portagecountyprostatecancercoalition.com 
Sincerely, 
Michelle Radke 
President PCPCC 


